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Stay of Execution

MS4 Requirements on Hold

EPA intends to grant a stay to
postpone the July 1, 2017,
effective date of the
Massachusetts Small Municipal -
Separate Storm Sewer System Y [ NNS————
(MS4) General Permit. EPA :
actions were a direct result of
a request from the
Massachusetts Coalition for
Water Resources Stewardship
and the City of Lowell’s request for a stay pending their appeal of the 2016
Massachusetts MS4 General Permit.

Additional information from EPA on this postponement will follow. EPA expects
the information to be on their website in the near future. We'll continue to
update you as we learn more.

MWRA Board of Directors Approves 3.19%
Rate Revenue Increase for FY18

Lowest in 5 Years

In February, MWRA proposed


https://www3.epa.gov/region1/npdes/stormwater/MS4_MA.html

